
 
CITY OF CEDARBURG 

POSSIBLE QUORUM OF ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT BOARD MEMBERS 
 

Wednesday, November 17, 2021 
10:00 a.m. 

 
 
It is possible that members of and possibly a quorum of members of the Economic 
Development Board may be in attendance at the Community Development 
Authority  meeting for the Cobblestone Hotel proposal at City Hall, W63 N645 
Washington Avenue, second floor, Council Chambers, at 10:00 a.m. on 
Wednesday, November 17, 2021. 
 
No business will be conducted and no action will be taken by the Economic 
Development Board.  Attendance is for the purpose of information and exchange. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 City of Cedarburg is an affirmative action and equal opportunity employer.  
All qualified applicants will receive consideration for employment without  

regard to race, color, religion, sex, disability, age, sexual orientation,  
gender identity, national origin, veteran status, or genetic information.  

City of Cedarburg is committed to providing access, equal opportunity and  
reasonable accommodation for individuals with disabilities in employment,  

its services, programs, and activities.  
 

To request reasonable accommodation, contact the Clerk’s Office,  
(262) 375-7606, email: cityhall@ci.cedarburg.wi.us. 
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